
 
 

 
 

 

 

British Properties Art Installation 

This installation is in celebration of the 30 

year anniversary of the West Vancouver 

Museum. The installation is the recreation 

of a print of a work made by renowned 

visual artist and former West Vancouver 

resident B.C. Binning. The students pictured 

are Isaac P and Connor B. They were 

responsible for recreating the signature on 

the print by digitally recreating it and then 

laser cutting it out of wood. They are 

pictured with Mr. Trask (Prime Minister’s 

Award for Teaching Excellence) and district 

staff who installed the piece this week. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
That iconic moment when the Class of 2024 launches their caps together to mark the end of commencement at 

the Orpheum last Sunday.  It was a special ceremony that highlighted each of our Raven graduates as they look 

ahead to the next part of their life journey . . . beyond their high school graduation. 

 

 



 

 
The Really Gay History Tour in Vancouver 

Students Immerse themselves in the history and culture of Vancouver's LGBTQ2+ community on this half-day 

guided walking tour designed to show the history of the movement. 
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Pied for Pride took place last Friday to help celebrate and kick off Pride month, as well as, raise funds to 

support local charity “Qmunity” to support LGBTQ+ youth. 



 

 
The Sounds of Spring Music Concert was another wonderful celebration of learning and a fabulous showcase of 

the talented musicians that make up our student bands, choir and drumline. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Thank you to the Languages Department for a fun and tasty cultural experience this week with Taco Tuesday.  

We are already looking forward to next Tuesday! 

 



 

 
Part of our support for positive student transitions to Rockridge is accomplished through visits to our feeder 

schools.  Above - is just one example of a recent opportunity for our new Ravens who will arrive in September 

as the Class of 2029. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Join us tonight (June 13th) for our end-of-year P2P Parent Pub Night - a great place to catch the game, chat 

with friends and see who wins the Rockridge Raffle and the Online Auction  

 click to bid on auction items and purchase raffle tickets. 

 

 

 

https://www.32auctions.com/Rockridge
https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/2c8127b2-6dbd-47dd-be3b-3d1d1f6c76d4


 
 

 

 

 

 
Buy raffle tickets! Chance to win $500 while supporting Rockridge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/2c8127b2-6dbd-47dd-be3b-3d1d1f6c76d4


 
 

 

 

 
Discover amazing deals on tickets, gift cards and summer camps at the Rockridge Online Auction. All proceeds go 

directly to Rockridge. Place your bid from anywhere! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.32auctions.com/Rockridge


 
 

 

 
Sign-ups are now closed and the acts are AMAZING! You won’t want to miss this show. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
A special performance following our awards day assemblies. 


